MAR 26 2018

Received

Steve Norwood 206 W Church St Grand Prairie, TX 75050

March 23, 2018

Dear Mr. Norwood:

I would like to be placed on the agenda for the upcoming City Council meeting scheduled for the Loth of April 2018 regarding the request to build 2 billboard signs, location would be on the TRE Railroad right away. If approved, I will be willing to give the City of Grand Prairie 10% of the net income and give the City the right to limit any advertisement against the cities approval. Before proceeding on building these signs, we would like the city to approve the structure and the engineering. The sign will be placed in a heavy industrial area and will not conflict with any traffic, residential, parks or schools. My main objective is for the billboard sign to be a definite advantage to the City of Grand Prairie.

I look forward to hearing from you at your earliest convenience.

Respectfully,

David Albert